
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO OUR PATIENTS: 
 
During the course of your evaluation and treatment in our practice, you may need 
to be referred to an outside health care facility or provider. For your information, 
one or more of the physicians in this practice have ownership interest in one or 
more of the following health care facilities or providers: 
 
GASTROINTESTINAL ENDOSCOPY ASSOCIATES, LLC (GIEA) 
 
ROCKVILLE MD ENDOSCOPY, ASC, LLC 
 
MONTGOMERY ANESTHESIA CARE, LLC (MAC) 
 
CAPITAL DIGESTIVE CARE, LLC LABORATORY 
 
If an outside referral is necessary, you are free to utilize any health care facility or 
provider of your choice, subject to any restrictions which may exist under your 
health insurance coverage. 
 
By signing below, you acknowledge that you have been informed of your 
physician’s ownership interest in the above named facilities or providers. If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding this information, please bring them 
directly to the attention of your physician or our office manager. 
 
 
____________________________   ________________ 
Patient or Guardian Signature    Date 
 


